ANNOUNCEMENT:
Chesapeake Math and Instructional Technology South
Elementary School STEM Fair

It's time to get ready for the STEM FAIR!
Our goal is to get you prepared.
Join us for the Parent University to be held next Wednesday.
At that time, we’ll share what’s on the way.
A preview is attached for you to see.
Be sure to bring any questions or concerns that there may be.

Thank you, Dr. Beverly Donovan, STEM Fair Coordinator



